

October 21, 2015

The Honourable Irfan Sabir Minister Office of the Minister Human Services 402 Legislature Building 10800 - 97 Avenue Edmonton, AB T5K 2B6

Dear Minister Sabir,

On behalf of ALIGN, Association of Community Services, I would like to thank you for having the opportunity to meet with yourself and your staff recently.

It was important to talk about ALIGN and our focus on sustaining quality community services to vulnerable families in Alberta. We put a very high value on our partnership with the Ministry of Human Services. Together for Children and Families, we can continue to support each other and deliver efficient, outcomes oriented services creatively at the community level.

Again, we thank you for your time, and look forward to our next meeting, and our continuing partnership.

Sincerely,

Jim Pritchard, MSW RSW

President, ALIGN

Association of Community Services